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Craig, Sondra

From: David Jackson <profjxn@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 2:42 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: LaCrosse bubblers

 Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from prołxn@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
<hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon>   
  
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  
 
Hello Members!   
 
Please consider preserving our wonderful town's heritage.  What makes LaCrosse unique will draw tourism for years to come, if 
you need a financial incenƟve.  But also please just treat your consƟtuents well because it's the right thing to do, and we love 
them.  I know you have the right decision in your hearts. 
 
Kind Regards, 
David M. Jackson, Ph.D. 
 
 


